CALL 844-402-1001

Tell your Senators to vote
“"YES” on the Postal Service

Reform Act of 2022! ,,,,,,,,,

Don't forget to make the call twice! Tell your Senators to vote
“"YES" to achieve a robust future for America’s Postal Service.

APWU has been fighting for 15 years to pass Postal Reform.
On Tuesday, February 8%, we got halfway there, when the
Postal Service Reform Act of 2022 passed in the House.
Now, it's up to the Senate to pass this bi-partisan bill and send
it to the President'’s desk.

We're asking all our members to help by calling your
Senators and urging them to vote "YES" on The Postal
Service Reform Act of 2022!

The passage of the Postal Service Reform Act of 2022 will help solve
many of the USPS financial challenges, is fair to active and retired
postal workers, and is a big step toward strengthening and preserving
our public Postal Service.

Your Senators need to hear from you NOW! Call 844-402-1001 to be connected!

Yes, the call can be made on USPS property during non-working
hours such as before or after work and during your breaktime or lunch hour.

Yes, non-postal workers can make the call. Ask your family, friends,
neighbors, and community organizations to also call their Senators.
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